
Minutes 
Design Review Board 
January 24, 2018 

Present: Dan Martin, Deborah Kruskal, Susan Vollaro, Jennifer Koffel 

 

98 Haynes Road 
Review of Willow Hill School Modifications 

Tom Peterman of Peterman Architects presented plans and renderings for an addition to the Willow Hill 
School that will connect two existing buildings. The main points raised in the review were with regard to 
the color of the addition and landscaping. The applicant indicated that the color would match the 
existing colors of other buildings on the site, and not the rendering presented. The applicant also noted 
the presence of several large willow trees to the rear of the property that would provide plenty of 
screening to the back wall of the auditorium building. 

The Board unanimously found the proposed addition to be well designed and appropriate for the site. 

 

Miscellaneous 

The Board approved the minutes of December 20. 

The Board agreed to the current meeting schedule of 2/14 and 2/28. 

The Board reviewed and modified the Board’s 2017 entry for the annual town report.  

 
 

 
 


